From: Frank Wissler

To: Rules Coordinator
Subject: Proposed changes to waste pit rules from the Railroad Commission of Texas
Date: Friday, August 30, 2024 8:59:03 AM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Railroad Commission of Texas. Do

OT click links or open attachments from unknown sources without first confirming the
message is legitimate. If you believe this to be a malicious and/or phishing email, please
contact the ITS Help Desk at 512-463-7229. Do not respond to or forward the email, click on
any links or open any attachments without guidance from the Help Desk

Your proposed amendments to statewide rules regulating waste
management facilities are inadequate to protect the environment and
the public. These rules should be tightened, not loosened. They benefit
only the petroleum industry at the expense of everyone else.

Frank Wissler
695 Hillcrest Trl
Spring Branch, TX 78070
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